I-87 INTERCHANGE 17 RAMP CLOSURES
EVENING FRIDAY OCTOBER 29 - DAWN MONDAY NOVEMBER 1

As part of our effort to upgrade the configuration of I-87 Interchange 17 (US 9, Moreau State
Park/South Glens Falls), the New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) plans to
CLOSE the ramps from southbound [-87 to southbound US 9 and from southbound US 9 to
southbound |-87 from 7 PM Friday, October 29 until 6 AM Monday, November 1.

During the closure period, traffic ordinarily using these ramps will be directed to the signed detour
routes traced in green (I-87 to US 9) and blue (US 9 to |1-87) on the map below.
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For more information, please contact NYSDOT Engineer-in-Charge Chaughn Watkins
at 518-337-1891 or Chaughn.Watkins@dot.ny.gov. |




